
  

  

 
NAVIGATION  
ADVISORY NOTICE 
 
RIVER GREAT OUSE 
______________________________________________________ 
 
DATE:    25 June 2022 – until further notice 
______________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:   Brownshill to Hermitage Lock 
______________________________________________________ 
 
DETAILS: 
 
We are currently experiencing low levels from Brownshill to Hermitage Lock. 
 
Boaters are advised to proceed with caution, at a reduced speed and to keep 
to the centre of the navigation channel. 
 
For further information please contact the Environment Agency customer 
service line on 03708 506 506 between 9am and 5pm Monday to Friday and 
ask for the Great Ouse Waterways Team. 
 
 
 
Katherine Briscombe 
Waterways Manager  
25 June 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

customer service line       incident hotline 24hr            floodline 24hr 
03708 506 506        0800 80 70 60             0345 988 1188 
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